
Worship Service Order: 
 Opening Prayer & Announcements  
 Hymn: The Perfect Wisdom of Our God p.25 
                  (Lyrics on the back of this sheet) 
 Missionary Moments 
 Hymn: Creation Sings p.29 

    Sermon : 1Thessalonians 5:25-28 
Paul’s Closing Requests and Benediction  

If you’re in the parking lot, and  need to use 
the restroom, please use the one on the 

north side of the Pavillion, which faces the 
parking lot. If you’re inside, use the inside 
restroom only if necessary. They have been 
cleaned, but please wash your hands and 

wipe down any surfaces you touched with the 
disinfectant wipes. 

THIS WEEK: 
Teen Zoom Bible Study—Today, 4PM 

Women’s Prayer@GovPatterson—Monday, noon 

Men’s Patio Prayer@FBC—Monday, noon 

AC Meeting, Monday, 6:30PM 

Zoom LAMBS Hymn Study— Tuesday 10AM 

Zoom Bible Study — Wed. 6:30 PM 

Coming up: 
Annual September Craft Fair: 
September 19, 9AM-2PM                   
Keep making things to sell.  

Packing OCC Shoeboxes TBD 

Questions? Concerns? PleaseContact:
Pastor Michael Hale- 541-270-6734

Offering Update:

Last week’s offering was:$1,680 ~ which is our August total so far 

Thank you for giving during this time of social distancing. At the parking lot service, we have an 
usher who collects offering or you can send offering via bill pay or a check in the mail (Paid to: 
FBC Waldport, PO Box 787, Waldport, OR 97394), and if it is to be designated for anything 
except the General Fund, that designation should be noted in the MEMO area of the check.   

“On the first day of every week, each one of you should set aside  
a sum of money in keeping with his income.” 1Corinthians 16:2
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If you’re choosing to worship in the parking lot, please tune in to 102.5 FM, & prepare your hearts for worshiping the Lord 
together! If you’re coming inside, you will be asked to keep a mask on and sanitize your hands.

There is always room on Zoom: 
Prayer & Bible Study on Wednesday nights at 6:30 P.M.  

Please join in midweek as we pray for the needs of FBC and 
open the Word together.  

LAMBS (Ladies AM Bible Study) 
Please join your sisters in Christ in a Bible Study  

about Hymns and their writers  
led by Ro Vinson, on Tuesdays, at 10AM on Zoom. 

 Let her know if you’re interested so she can email the Zoom 
link and handouts. This is a rich time together! 

Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes  

Packing Date TBD: Please keep donating as you can; hand your donation 

items to one of our attendants. Donna reports that we  don't need any more 
pencils or small boxes of crayons. We do need colored pencils, girls barrettes 
and scrunchies, toothbrushes, small notebooks, calculators, rulers, of course 

soap and washcloths, combs, socks—boys and girls, quart baggies. 
If you have questions, please ask Norm or Donna

🙏
📖

🐑 

World Hunger Offering Bags                              
We need some new bags. Do any of you seamstresses want to make a few? 

Please be sure to return any you’ve taken. 100% feeds the hungry.

The last time we had the privilege of 
meeting together in the sanctuary was 

March 15, 2020, nearly five months ago. 
Let’s come into His presence with joy as we 

gather inside and outside the building.  
Enter His gates with thanksgiving 
    And His courts with praise. 
       Give thanks to Him, bless His name. 

 Psalm 100:4

 Please remember to pray 
for residents and staff  at 
Sea Aire. And send a note 

of  encouragement.  
Nancy is happy to deliver 

them, or you can—at 
SeaAire’s front door.

Open Air Craft Sale Date Set 
Please keep crafting, planting, creating 

for Saturday, September 19, 
9AM-2PM 

We have SIX weeks till we will have an 
outdoor Craft Sale to benefit Operation 

Christmas Child Shoeboxes.  
See Jeanne Canfield’s lovely  violets [R} 

& quilts [L}! 
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